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January 4, 2017 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Fish and Wildlife Committee members 
 
FROM: Lynn Palensky 
 
SUBJECT: Umbrella Projects Update 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Presenter: Lynn Palensky and Mark Fritsch 
 
Summary: Council staff will provide an update on the upcoming 

performance/effectiveness review for the six habitat umbrella projects in 
the Fish and Wildlife Program. This is a follow-up review as recommended 
by the Council as part of the Geographic Review on November 5, 2013 to 
Bonneville (Programmatic Issue B, Evaluate and Improve Umbrella 
Projects). This review will be the 3rd annual review (for 2016) and will be 
the first “performance/effectiveness” type review as per the Council 
recommendation. Staff will provide timeframes and expectations 
associated with this review schedule for February 16th. 
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